

February 10, 2012

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1 will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, February 14, 2012 at 5:30 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room of the Educational Support Center located at 3600-52nd Street. The purpose of this meeting is for presentation of the 2012-2013 Transformation/Budget Plan.

Immediately following the special meeting, the Audit/Budget/Finance Standing Committee will convene for consideration of the 2012-2013 Transformation/Budget Plan.

Dr. Michele Hancock Superintendent of Schools

c:smn 2-14-12